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Meeting Agenda 
For 

Tuesday 9th May 2017 
At 

7pm in Town Hall 
 

Welcome 
 

Apologies 
 

Police Report 
 

Update from last meeting: Flight path meeting, On The Move meeting. 
 

Adoption of Minutes  
11/04/17 

           
    Matters Arising:    Xmas Lights 

     open 
 

Secretary Report 
 

Treasurers Report 
 

AOCB 
 

Close meeting 
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Minutes Tuesday 11th April 2017 

Apologies: Mike Inglis, Andrew Stevenson. 
Present: Martin Whitfield, Zoe Inglis, Calum Millar, Tam Gibbons, Graeme 
Hutchison, Andrew Stevenson, Alan Hunter, Tony Leach, Brian Weddell, Janice 
Costello, Faith Brennan, Ferhan Ashiq, DJ, Marie Sharp: The Courier, PC Bradley 
Police. 

Police Report 
  PC Bradley made us aware of the new consultation strategy 2026 

237 incidents 35 crimes 17 solved 
Q&A  

If there was an update on incidents at Fords.  Fencing is being put up. 
 

Update from last meeting 
Still awaiting update on pipeline 
Lidl’s application approved 
Meeting with legion still to be arranged 
The Battle Trust agreed to be on Heritage sub group, which has still to be 
arranged once an ELC officer has been identified to be on the sub group.  It 
was identified that the Brass Band should be on this group. 
 
Adoption of minutes from 28/02/17 and 14/03/17:  
Alan Hunter and Faith Brennan 
 
Treasurer Report  
Support from The Start funding application received.  We awarded them £500. 
Brass Band funding request received, but they need to fill funding application 
form. 
3 Harbours funding application form received.   We need more information on 
how it will benefit the people of Prestonpans. 
New annual Local Priorities Budget and Administration Budgets have been set 
by ELC. 
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We need to put the Xmas lights on May agenda. 
Secretary Report 
Meeting to attend on flight path consultation, Tony to attend. 
On The Move Sub group of Area Partnership meeting, Faith, and Ferhan to 
attend. 
Gala programme advert £50, Zoe to do. 
AOCB 
Faith mentioned a beach clean that Surfers against sewage were doing. 
Graeme mentioned 3 out of 4 ELC councillors were standing for election, and 
asked if we could thank them and welcome new ones. 
Next meeting 09/05/17 
Meeting closed: 20:20 
 


